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OUR READING STARS this week are… 

R  Oscar Dickinson 
Y1 Keanan Gowlett 

Y2 Olivia Smales 
Y3 Liliana Blazejewska 

Y4  Titan Bunsai 
Y5 Esther Omotola 
Y6 Bethany Fletcher 

 
 

SCHOOL SUPERSTARS OF THE WEEK 
Who has impressed their teacher this week? 

Mrs Sharp, Nursery – Penny Doherty – for being a very kind friend 

to other children 

Mrs Beck, Reception – Harry Walker – for being such a kind and 

helpful member of our class 

Mrs Button 

Mrs Newby 

Alice Donnelly – for being a great 

friend and working hard all week. 

Mrs 

Withington 

Bella North – for super answers in 

history 

Miss 

Waterworth 

Ava-May Smith – giving 100% to her 

learning & asking good questions to 

support her understanding 

Mr 

Warden 

Leonard Cowton – for producing some 

fabulous maths work this week. 

Mrs 

Robson 

Arnold Nanor – for his positive 

approach to learning in all areas 

Mr 

Rochfort 

Jacob Jones – for consistently showing 

an excellent attitude 

 

 
 

Whole School 

Attendance 

School Target  

** 97% ** 

94% 
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ATTENDANCE 
WE ARE GOING FOR 

GREEN! 

Rec 86% 

Yr 1 93% 

Yr 2 98% 

Yr 3 95% 

Yr 4 93% 

Yr 5 98% 

Yr 6 97% 
 

 

DON’T FORGET! 

 
We will be serving free 

breakfast to all our Year 6 pupils 
from 8 am,  

 9th – 12th May 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
8th May                Coronation Bank Holiday 
9th – 12th May     Year 6 SATS 
15th – 28th May   KS1 Assessments 
7th June               Year 2 Visit to Richmond Castle 
13th June            Countryside Day for Yrs 3,4,5 and 6 
WC 19th June    Sports Week 
7th  July               Bag2School 
 

OUR CORONATION WINNERS! 
Nursery: 1 Stanlee Rowell  

2 Jacob Manns 

Reception: 1 Eddie Gray  

2 Eirone de Dios 

Year 1: 1 Logan Kennedy 

 2 Keanan Gowlett 

Year 2: 1 Katie Tilley 

 2 George Gray 

Year 3 1 Zofia Malecka   

2 Alex Tesi 

Year 4 1 Joey-Logan Walker  

 Ella Hannant 

Year 5 Isabel Antcliff    

2 Maddie Brown 

Year 6 Kiera Denmark Jack Tilley 
 

UNIFORM 
 It has been noticed that some children, 

particularly in Year 6, are not wearing correct 

uniform. Uniform is not optional. Please ensure 

that your child has appropriate school 

uniform. 
White polo shirt 

Navy blue sweatshirt 

Grey/Black skirt, shorts or trousers 

Black shoes (not trainers) 

 

SWIMMING 

 
We are extremely sorry to 

have to inform Year 3 

parents that the Leisure 

Centre is closing for a 

number of weeks, 3rd  June 

– 16th July. We have only 

just been informed after 

we have booked buses and 

taken money!!  

Refunds will be issued. 
The pool reopens on 17th 

July, so we will enjoy a 

session of swimming before 

the summer holidays. 

HOLIDAYS IN 
TERM TIME 

We have had an 
excessive number 

of requests for 
leave of absence 
during May. This 

will impact 
massively on our 

attendance figures 
which, in turn, 

impacts on Ofsted 
judgements. There 

are 13 weeks to 
take holiday in a 

school year. 


